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MVRCC LUNCHEON OFFERS TIPS TO PREVENT FRAUD AND EMBEZZLEMENT

The Mon Valley Regional Chamber of Commerce will hold a luncheon meeting on Tuesday,
April 14, 2015 at the Monongahela Valley Hospital Lombardi Conference Center in Carroll
Township. Registration begins for the event at 11:45 and the program will conclude promptly at
1:00 pm.

Washington County District Attorney Gene Vittone will be the keynote speaker, with fraud
expert Andrew Richards participating in the presentation. Mr. Richards worked for many years
as the Supervisor of the Fraud Section of the U.S. Postal Inspection Service.

“Unfortunately, stories of fraud and embezzlement are part of the daily news,” said Deb Keefer,
Chamber Director. “We hope that this luncheon will serve to provide our attendees with some
valuable advice and warning signs so that they don’t become the next victim.” Depending on the
extent of the monetary loss resulting from the theft, it truly can destroy the financial viability of
any company of any size.

Reservations are required and the cost is $16.00/person, non-members, $18.00/person and may
be made by calling the Chamber office at 724-483-3507 or e-mail at
members@mvrchamber.org.    VISA, Mastercard and Discover are accepted and on-line
registration is available at www.mvrchamber.org.

The Mon Valley Regional Chamber of Commerce serves the business community of the Mid
Mon Valley Region of Southwestern Pennsylvania.  It is a fully staffed, full-time Chamber of
Commerce with its office located in Charleroi, Pa.  Its mission is to provide quality networking
and educational opportunities to its membership and to advocate economic development
activities that will enhance the quality of life and business climate of the Mid Mon Valley.
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